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PeopleIN Appoints Elisabeth Mannes to its Board 
 
PeopleIn Limited (PeopleIN) is pleased to announce the appointment of Elisabeth (Lis) Mannes to the 
PeopleIN board as a Non-Executive Director to be effective upon the conclusion of the Annual General 
Meeting to be held today. Lis brings over three decades of international experience, spanning FMCG and 
Industrial companies in Australasia and Europe, making her a valuable addition to our team. 
 
Lis' career trajectory is marked by significant achievements in business strategy, customer and operational 
excellence, and risk management. As the recent Executive General Manager of CHEP Australia Limited, part 
of Brambles Limited, and through her senior executive roles at Pact Group Holdings and George Weston 
Foods, Lis has demonstrated her ability to navigate complex and evolving customer landscapes — skills that 
are integral to PeopleIN’s continued success.  

 
Currently, Lis also serves as a Non-Executive Director of Quickstep Holdings Limited, where she chairs the 
Remuneration, Nomination & Diversity Committee and is a member of the Audit Committee.  
 
Lis holds a BSc (Hons) in Mechanical Engineering from Birmingham University, an MBA from Warwick 
University, and is a Chartered Engineer (CEng) and a Fellow of the UK Institution of Mechanical Engineers 
(FIMechE). She is also a graduate of the Australian Institute of Company Directors and was a founding board 
member of the National Association of Women in Operations (NAWO). 
 
Lis' appointment to the PeopleIN board is not just a testament to her impressive career but also aligns 
perfectly with PeopleIN’s goals and values. Lis joins PeopleIN at a crucial juncture and her insights, 
experience, and leadership will not only bring a complementary perspective to the board but help guide the 
company toward further innovative strategies and sustainable growth.  
 
PeopleIN Chairman, Glen Richards, stated, "Lis' appointment brings a dynamic new perspective to our 
board, enriched by her extensive industry experience and strategic insights. Her deep understanding of the 
FMCG and industrial sectors is a tremendous asset, poised to drive PeopleIN towards new heights. We are 
thrilled to have her on our team and are confident that her contributions will be pivotal in shaping the 
future of our company." 
 
Reflecting on her new role, Lis commented, “I have been impressed by the energy, capability, and 
customer-first focus at PeopleIN, as well as the substantial contribution that the business makes to the 
success of critical services providers and the supply chains of Australia. I am delighted to be joining the 
Board at this exciting time and look forward to contributing to the company’s future growth and 
development.” 


